
 
www.ipart.nsw.gov.au 

Ref no. D18/34086 
12 December 2018 

 

Draft package for the Sydney Water operating licence 
review 2019 
Invitation for submissions – Final  
The Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (IPART) is 
conducting a review of the Sydney Water operating licence.  
IPART has released the draft package for the Sydney Water 
operating licence review 2019, which consists of a draft report, 
draft operating licence, draft customer contract and draft reporting 
manual. It outlines the proposed operating licence changes, with 
our reasons and analysis, to assist interested parties in making 
submissions. All submissions are due by 15 February 2019.  
As part of this review, the Tribunal will be conducting a workshop 
in Sydney on 5 February 2019. Details of this workshop will be 
available on IPART’s website closer to the date.  
A copy of the draft package along with information regarding the 
process for lodging a submission is available on the IPART 
website: 
www.ipart.nsw.gov.au/Home/Industries/Water/Reviews/Licensing
-Sydney-Water-Corporation/2019-Review-of-the-Sydney-Water-
Operating-Licence. 
Enquiries should be directed to Jamie Luke on (02) 9290 8460 or 
via email to compliance@ipart.nsw.gov.au. 
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